



Beech Class Newsletter

Welcome Back

We've had a great start to the year in Beech Class and the children have all settled in beautifully. I'm in the lucky position this year to be teaching children I already know very well, so I almost feel like I've been given a head start! They are a lovely cohort of children and I look forward to getting to know any new faces.



Please feel free to come and talk to me if you have any questions regarding your child's new class or their education in general. In Key Stage 2, the children are expected to bring themselves into school independently, but I am available at the end of the day if there is anything you want to discuss, or just want to say hello!

Miss England

Timetable

PE lessons are timetabled for Monday afternoon and Thursday mornings this year. Can you please make sure your child has their PE kit in school for both these days. While the weather is good we will still be venturing outside so warm PE clothing is a good idea too.

Topics

Our first topic is based on the Celts and in particular their role in shaping British history. After halfterm we will be turning our attention to the human body in a topic titled "Rattle Those Bones".

Beyond this we will be taking trips to the rainforest (sadly not literally), investigating the predators that live there and ending our year by looking at the urban environment.

Reminders

Can I remind all children that pencil cases remain at home until year 5.

I have set aside a little time this year for children to bring in topic related items to show the class. This will take place on a Friday afternoon. Any awardsards and certificates can be bought in at this time too.

Reading books will be changed twice a week, on a Monday and a Thursday.